
 
 

Customs Act 1901 

 

Notice under section 269ZZM (4) 

 

Consumer Pineapple Exported from Thailand 

By Thai Pineapple Canning Industry Corp Ltd 

 

The Anti-Dumping Review Panel (ADRP) has completed a review of a decision by the then 

Minister for Home Affairs to amend anti-dumping measures applicable to consumer pineapple 

products exported from Thailand.  The then Minister’s decision was published on 26 July 2013.  

In making that decision, the then Minister refused an application by SIAM AGRO-FOOD 

Industry Public Company Limited (SIAM) to revoke a dumping duty notice in respect of 

consumer pineapple exported from Thailand by Thai Pineapple Canning Industry Corp Ltd 

(TPC), a subsidiary of SIAM. 

 

The application for review was made by SIAM.  A copy of the application and the ADRP Report 

to me is available on the ADRP website www.adreviewpanel.gov.au  

 

The ADRP recommended that I revoke the anti-dumping measures for consumer pineapple 

exported to Australia from Thailand by TPC.   

 

I, BOB BALDWIN, Minister for Industry, have considered and accepted that 

recommendation, and the reasons for that recommendation including all material findings of 

fact or law relating to that recommendation as set out in the ADRP Report. Therefore, with 

effect from the date of this notice, I REVOKE the dumping duty notice applicable to 

consumer pineapple exported to Australia from Thailand by TPC under subsection 

269ZZM(1) of the Customs Act 1901.  (Anti-dumping measures applying to consumer 

pineapple exported to Australia from Thailand by other exporters are not affected by this 

decision and will continue.)  
 

Interested parties may seek a review of this decision by lodging an application with the Federal 

Court of Australia, in accordance with the requirements in the Administrative Decisions (Judicial 

Review) Act 1977, within 28 days of the publication of this notice. 

 

 

BOB BALDWIN 

Parliamentary Secretary to the Minister for Industry 

14 January 2014 

 


